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While remediation work continues at the East Groin, the major portion of the beach has
been re-opened to the public on this date. The immediate area at the East Groin
remains fenced off and inaccessible,

The fenced -in dune areas that do not currently have dune grass will be planted after
the first hard frost this fall or winter.

The west staging area at the intersection of Dock Street and Front Street is being cleared
of machinery and equipment. Pre-existing fencing will be replaced and the area is
scheduled to be opened by Memorial Day.

All access points to the beach area have been opened. Additional signage is being
prepared and work by the Public Works Department may take place with little or no
effect on access to the beach area.



